
News Flash - June 2015 

 
 
The 4th Annual General Meeting of the Association was held on 7-June-2015 which was well 
attended with active participation of members present, to discuss and chart out a plan of action for 
reviving and redeveloping the Green Princess Cottage Gardens which is over 2 decades old and 
abandoned by the Promoters; a clear road map for the same has been drawn up for execution. One 
of the main objectives of the Association can be achieved by implementation of the proposed plan 
of action with the support and co operation of all members.   

 


